Zeta Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma
Minutes from January 14, 2019

Taste of Texas Restaurant was the site of Zeta Tau Chapter’s 2019 induction ceremony on January 14, 2019. Twenty-eight members welcomed inductees Paige Lantier and Sara Norton. 

President Diana Apsey called the meeting to order at 4:45 p.m. She read a thank you card from Spring Branch Family Development Center for the gifts we donated and presented to Family U during our December meeting. 

Paula Ely and Dora Aschenbeck coordinated the lovely induction ceremony. After Membership Chair Jane Cooper presented Paige and Sara, they were joined by their sponsors Sasha Johnson and Mary Ann Slaughter. Diana Apsey, Terrie Cardwell and audience members also participated in the ceremony. After signing the book, lighting their candles, being pinned by their sponsors, and receiving red roses, Paige and Sara were welcomed by each member. 

The minutes from December were approved. 

Legislative Chair Barbara Stephens encouraged everyone to let our voices be heard with our legislators. Among other pertinent material, she provided a sample letter for us to use as a model if we choose to write them. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next meeting will be held at Frostwood Elementary on Tuesday, February 19. Carolyn Mashburn will present the program. The business meeting adjourned at 5:14 p.m. Many members enjoyed dinner together afterwards.
 
Respectfully submitted, 


_______________________________________		_____________________________________
Jo Ann Arlitt, Recording Secretary			Diana Apsey, President

